
Following the pre-decision scrutiny of the VAWG Strategy on 3rd April 2025, People 

OSSC ask Cabinet to: 
  

1) Recognise that Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG) training is 
essential for all members and agree to include it in new member induction 
training 

 

2)    Agree to include WAVE training as part of the Licensing Chair’s training 
 


